TRANSWESTERN &
Pipeline Company

A TEXAS EASTERN COMPANY

September 16, 1981

New Mexico Energy & Minerals Department
0i1 Conservation Division, District Qffice
P. 0. Box 1930

Hobbs, New Mexico 88240

Re: Recompletion
Gentlenen:

Yates Petroleum Corporation, by letter dated September 9, 1931,
has advised Transwestern of the following:

THE PRONGHORN UNIT WELL #1, located in UNIT G of
Section 6-T235-R33E, Lea County, has been recompleted
in the STRAWN formation and reconnected.

Yours very truly,

H. N. Aicklen

Supervisor Gas Purchase
Contract Administration

HNA/bB1

cc: Yates Petroleum Corporation
Attn: Ms. Juanita Goodlett
207 South 4th Street
Artesia, MNew Mexico 388210

P.O. BOX 2521 HOUSTON. TEXAS 77001 (713) 759-3131



